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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am very glad to apply for the IE Master in Business for Architecture and Design (MBArch). I am a 
Kenyan and I graduated from Jomo Kenyatta University of Agriculture and Technology, one of the 
top-ranked universities in the country, with a Bachelor of Architectural Studies degree program. I 
awarded a First Class Honours degree and I am among the top five ranked graduates of the class of 
the year 2019. Following my graduation, I have been pursuing the second tier of my architectural 
degree which is the Bachelor of Architecture (BArch) in the same university. 

In my home country, Kenya, where over 50% of the population is living below the poverty line, there 
is an urgent need for change to eradicate the crippling effects of poverty. Through the robust 
MBArch programme, which has a strong inclination towards business management, leadership, 
entrepreneurship, and design innovation and technology, I can inspire and stir a passion for reform 
in my country. The rigorous IE Master in Business for Architecture and Design will help me play a 
sustained role in shaping policy, and give me an active presence in leading best practices and, 
credible and coherent strategies that address problems such as: spatial and environmental planning, 
the need for vernacular and appropriate social housing and preservation of cultural integrity, can be 
developed. I am impressed by the school’s international rankings and the praise of the alumni. It 
ensures me that the university will propel my career in the right direction. The curriculum is exactly 
what I am looking for, as it will give me coherent responses to my community’s needs which in turn 
improve social, environmental and economic equity to transform these communities and truly build 
change from the ground up. 

I am particularly intrigued by the interactive nature of the entire academic programme.  This is 
especially evident in the Venture Lab programme which has yielded great success over the years. As 
a team player, I can contribute through my eagerness to learn, active participation and intensive 
focus even under pressure. My desire to interact with other people from different backgrounds and 
the ability to learn new skills that will be useful to others will also be a valuable contribution to the 
curriculum. 

Generally, I believe that I fulfil all the criteria for your program and I am highly motivated on the field 
of Business for Architecture and Design. I will be glad to take part in your program and I hope I will 
join this institution in this session to achieve my educational and future career goals. 

 

Thank you for your time to consider my application. I hope to hear from you soon! 

 

With best regards, 

Moses Kyeba. 
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I want to do this program because I want to change my career path. My goal in life is to be useful to 
others, for me that is the ultimate success. I study to become useful, to develop skills that others 
need. Learning business management and administration will make me useful to many. Managing 
and administration are meta-skills, and people will always need them. Learning them gives me 
options. Options are opportunities, and I am an absolute opportunist. The best plan for me is the 
one that lets me change my plans. I consider an International MBA to be the best move I can do for 
my career, and I am extremely motivated to pursue one. 

 

EAE Business School is the number one option for my Master’s Degree. What I value highest is the 
location, as I have wanted to go live in Spain for years. I am an advanced learner of Spanish. This is 
an opportunity to take my Spanish to C1- level. Living in Barcelona for a year would be a dream 
come true. I am impressed by the school’s international rankings and the praise of the former 
students. It ensures me that the school will propel my career in the right direction. The curriculum is 
exactly what I am looking for, as it will give me many different career options. The focus on 
entrepreneurship interests me, as I am a creative person who constantly tries to think outside of the 
box. 

I can contribute with effective and efficient work methods. School has always been easy for me. My 
trick is to recognize what is important, and focus on that. I approach everything I do systematically. I 
always look for ways to simplify, and I question everything I do. My ability to be both effective and 
efficient will be an asset. 

 

I can contribute with eagerness to learn, active participation and intensive focus. I have an unlimited 
passion for learning. The desire to learn skills that are useful to others drives me and motivates me. I 
always participate actively in class, and will surely share my opinions. I can also focus intensively on 
one task for a long time period. My attention span is extremely long. That is an asset both to me and 
those I work with. 

 

I can contribute with leadership abilities. I tend to take charge in social and professional situations. I 
consider myself a natural leader, based on my work as a football coach and as a group instructor. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am very glad to apply for Master’s study in Advanced Optical Technologies (MAOT). I am from 
Ethiopia and I graduated from [university name], one of the top-ranked universities in the country, in 
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Electrical and Computer Engineering (Communication) with a Bachelor of Science degree program. I 
awarded a distinction honour’s degree with a CGPA of 3.62/4.00 and I am among the top three 
ranked graduates in this field of study in the year 2013. After my graduation, I have been working as 
an assistant lecturer for undergraduate electrical and computer engineering students in the same 
university and department I have been graduated, [university name]. 

 

A couple of reasons motivate me to apply for a Master’s degree study in advanced optical 
technology. Firstly, when I attended my undergraduate study I came across the adventures of 
scientists, researchers, engineers and technologists to make the data transmission effective and easy 
by the use of optical technologies. I often spend most of my work time on reading and assimilating 
different journals, articles, papers and research topics about optics as a whole and specifically on its 
impact in communication. Considering the current advancements of fibre optics and laser 
technology application in communication, impresses me a lot and thereby motivates me to pursue 
my postgraduate study in optical technology and related study area. I demonstrated good 
understanding and grades in subjects related to optics during my B.Sc. study. Besides, I attend some 
public lectures and laboratory demonstrations in optics. My secondary tertiary and B.Sc. study are in 
schools and universities where English is the medium of instruction. Besides, I scored 7 in IELTS 
academic module which clears my English language proficiency. Therefore, I strongly believe that my 
educational qualification and motive towards the subject matter makes me a suitable candidate for 
your program. 

 

It is well-known that Germany is one of the best countries in Europe where there are a number of 
best universities. My desire to pursue my postgraduate study emanates not only from this but also 
from the similarities in academic organisation between my country and Germany since most of 
educational curriculums in my country are created from the experience of German’s. Besides, from 
my early age, I am highly interested to know the culture and norms of German people. 

 

The concrete reason for my choice to take part specifically in MAOT is the in-depth trainings in the 
fundamentals of optical technology and the chance to get a highly interdisciplinary program which 
brings together experts and knowledge from different related fields of Engineering, Physics, 
Computer Science and Medicine, unlike other universities in optical technologies. The presence of 
optical communication in further applications of six main topics of optical technology where two will 
be major makes my choice ideal. But my intention to apply in your program is not only due to the 
presence of the discipline but also to benefit from the scholarship. Indeed, it is true, there is no 
other program that meets my need like MAOT, since it provides detailed training in the basics and 
applications of optical technologies and has six different, currently demanding, specialisation areas 
which include optical communication. 
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Generally, I believe that I fulfil all the criteria for your program and I am highly motivated on the field 
of optical technologies. So, I will be glad to take part in your program and I hope I will join your 
academy in this session to achieve my educational and future career goals. 

 

Thank you for your time to consider my application. Hoping to hear from you soon! 

 

With best regards! 


